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  ZSFG CHIEF OF STAFF ACTION ITEMS 

Presented to the JCC-ZSFG on October 25, 2016 

 (10/03/2016 Leadership MEC and 10/20/16 Business MEC) 

 
 

Tabled from the Sept JCC Meeting: 

Laboratory Medicine Reference Laboratories and Blood Source (Email Explanation and List 

Attached) 

Per Joint Commission requirements, MEC approved the list of reference laboratories for laboratory 

tests (revised 09/05/16) that cannot be performed in-house. MEC also approved Dr. Haller’s 

recommendation to continue the hospital’s current contract with Blood Centers of the Pacific (BCP) 

in San Francisco as the source facility for blood and blood products.  BCP is an FDA-registered, 

AABB-accredited facility, which has been the hospital’s blood supplier for over 50 years.  
 

Credentials Committee Items 

 Revised Pulmonary Privilege List (copy attached) 

 Revised FCM Privilege List (copy attached) 

-Dr. Margaret Stafford presented the revised FCM privileges list with some wording updates in the 

FCM inpatient privileges.  She explained the proposed change (broadening “adults hospitalized on 

FMIS” to “hospitalized adults”), as follows:  They have FCM attendings working on the Internal 

Medicine Faculty Inpatient Service. Their credentials can’t fall under the IM Department of Hospital 

Medicine because those credentials specify board certification in internal medicine. The work they 

perform on FIS is equivalent to their work on FMIS in terms of scope, and the family medicine 

department is willing and able to do the chart reviews etc. for the credentials. Currently all FCM 

attendings who are working on FIS are also working on FMIS. 

 

OB-GYN Clinical Service Rules and Regulations, Policies and Procedures  (copy emailed to 

Commissioners) 

MEC approved the OB-GYN’s R&R with no changes, as presented by Dr. Rebecca Jackson.  

(OB-GYN R&R was updated to reflect the revised OB-GYN privilege list previously approved by 

MEC and JCC at its September 2015 meetings).     

 

 
 


